
 
 

2019 GUIDELINES FOR CONSISTENT IMPLEMENTATION OF THE 0.50% SULPHUR LIMIT UNDER 
MARPOL ANNEX VI 

(NMA_C33.2019.Rev.0) 
 
PURPOSE:  
 
To disseminate the subject guidelines adopted by IMO Resolution MEPC.320(74). 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The IMO has approved and adopted the 2019 guidelines to support the consistent implementation of 
the lower 0.50% limit on sulphur in ships’ fuel oil, which will enter into effect from 1 January 2020. 
 
REFERENCE: 
 
a) Refer to the appended – IMO Resolution MEPC.320(74) 
 
For further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the Administration at: 
tech@naurumaritime.com. 
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